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TEMAG and Initial Teacher Education  
The Board received an update on progress in implementing the Federal Government’s 
response to the Teacher Education Ministerial Advisory Group (TEMAG).  This included: 

• a progress update on the implementation of the revised Accreditation of Initial 
Teacher Education in Australia: Standards and Procedures (Standards and 
Procedures); and 

• that training for panel members against the Standards and Procedures has 
commenced with the first workshop being held in July 2016.   

More information about AITSL’s work on the Federal Government’s response to TEMAG 
and the ITE reforms is available here.  

 
Teacher Induction 
The Board recognised the important milestone of Education Council approving the 
national guidelines for teacher induction named: Graduate to Proficient: Australian 
guidelines for teacher induction into the profession (Guidelines).  The Guidelines 
were approved on 21 July 2016 and are available on the AITSL website here.   
 
 
The next meeting of the AITSL Board will be held on 2 September 2016. 

http://www.aitsl.edu.au/initial-teacher-education/ite-reform
http://www.aitsl.edu.au/docs/default-source/professional-growth-resources/Graduate-Proficient-Induction-Guidelines.pdf

